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Ratsénhaienhs Clinton Phillips 
attending Nuclear Waste Working 

Group meeting in Toronto 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 19, Seskehkó:wa/September 2019) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that 
Ratsénhaienhs Clinton Phillips is attending the quarterly 
Anishinabek Nation and Iroquois Caucus Alliance (AN-IC) Nuclear 
Waste Working Group (Working Group) meeting taking place today 
in Toronto. 
 
Ratsénhaienhs Phillips holds the Environment portfolio for the MCK. 
 
The agenda includes updates on 1) the MicroModular reactor 
project at Chalk River, Ontario; 2) funding to support Indigenous 
participation in the new Impact Assessment System; and 3) an 
overview of the Working Group.  
 
The Working Group meets quarterly to discuss combined efforts to 
raise awareness and education, and to advocate on behalf of our 
respective nations on our concerns with the transport and 
containment of nuclear waste within our respective territories.   
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ratsénhaienhs Clinton 
Phillips 
clinton.phillips@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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